
     

 
 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

   Circular no. : 17-123/D03 

21st March, 2018 

Dear All Parents, 
 

Circular on Visiting the School of Everyday Life 
 

  To help students develop gratitude, our school will organize a trip to the School of Everyday Life. 

Details are as follows: 

Dates 21st April, 2018 (Saturday) 

Time 8:30 a.m.－5:00 p.m. 

Gathering/ 

Dismissing Place 

School 

Venue School of Everyday Life, 178 Kam Shan, Tai Po, New Territories 

Content The Laboratory of Gratitude, Drama, Making Healthy Snacks. 

Fee Free 

No. of participants 40 (Students will be selected on a random basis if there are more 

than 40 applicants.) 

Remarks Shortlisted students will be notified via another notice. 

 

For enquiry, please contact Ms. Wong Nga Mei or Ms. Cheng Hei Lam.  

Yours faithfully, 

____________________ 

Chow Kim Ho 

Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular no.: 17-123/D03 

< Please return to Ms. Wong Nga Mei via class teachers> 

Circular on Visiting the School of Everyday Life 

Dear Principal, 

I acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned circular regarding visiting the School of 

Everyday Life. 

I  □  allow my child to participate in this activity. My child will 

    □ be picked up and dropped off by parents at school. 

    □ go to school and go home on his/her own. 

  □  do not allow my child to participate in this activity. 

 

Student’s Name:               (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

Class:                                              Date:                  

* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


